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Town	of	Sutton	
Sewer	Commission	Meeting	

	March	20,	2019	
	

Members	Present:			Neal	Crites	
																																									Larry	Wiersma	
	 	 											Carl	Licopoli	
	 	 											Ray	Willis	
	 																										Donald	Obuchowski	
	 	 											Amanda	Kral	
	
The	meeting	was	opened	at	2:00	P.M.	by	Neal	Crites.	
	
The	Sutton	Sewer	Commissioners	had	an	open	discussion	with	Onsite	Engineering’s	Vice	President	
Ray	Willis	regarding	the	sewer	expansion	to	the	Center	of	Sutton.		
	
Mr.	Willis	went	over	all	3	options	on	the	opinion	of	probable	construction	cost.		
	
Neal	made	a	motion	that	option	3	is	the	most	feasible	and	cost	effective	option	and	the	
commissioners	would	like	to	recommend	this	option	to	the	Board	of	Selectman.	Motion	passed	3-0.	
	
A	brief	discussion	was	made	regarding	phase	2	and	bringing	the	sewer	from	the	center	of	town	to	
the	Sutton	school	system.	Carl	met	with	Roger	Raymond	from	the	Sutton	Schools	regarding	their	
wells	and	leach	fields.		
	
Donald	will	be	meeting	with	Beta	Engineering	tomorrow	morning	regarding	the	I	&	I	study.	
According	to	Beta	they	want	a	location	and	depth	of	the	existing	manholes.	Donald	will	give	an	
update	at	the	next	Commissioners	meeting.		
	
The	next	sewer	commissioners	meeting	will	be	held	on	April	10,	2019	at	2:00P.M.		
Onsite	engineering	will	be	meeting	with	the	Board	of	Selectman	on	April	16,	2019	at	7:00P.M.	
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